
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 11/03/2025 2:59:14 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

11/03/2025

MRS Harriet Kilpatrick
31 31 Alexander Street ST
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I object to this planned work - that road is a death trap already with unmanageable traffic,
large trucks and delivery vehicles. Adding a drive through McDonalds will only further add to
this chaos.




